
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:   Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
 Members, KPB Assembly  
 
THRU:  Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
 
FROM:  Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
  
DATE:  May 22, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Mayor Amendment to Ordinance 2024-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal Year 

2025 (Mayor) (Hearing on 06/04/24) 
  
This amendment proposes correct the appropriating amount for the Solid Waste Capital Project 
Fund page 37. 
 
(Please note the bold underlined language is new and the bracketed strikeout language is to be 
deleted.) 
 

 Amend Page 37, Section: Solid Waste 

    
FY25 Budget 

Amount 
Corrected FY25 
Budget Amount 

Solid Waste: [2,275,000] 985,000 
 
 
 
Your consideration is appreciated. 
 
 
 


